
 
September 10, 2020 

Subject: Testing Window Extension for the Optional Beginning-of-Year Assessments 

To the ESC and District Testing Coordinator Addressed:  

The purpose of this communication is to notify you of an extension to the testing window for the 
Optional Beginning-of-Year (BOY) Assessments. 

In response to district requests, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) has extended the 
registration and testing windows for the BOY assessments by three weeks. The BOY 
assessments will now be available to administer until Friday, October 16, 2020. The 
registration window for both districts and parents will remain open until Friday, October 9, 2020. 
Specific instructions for district and parent registration, as well as additional resources, can be 
found on the Beginning of Year Assessments (BOY) District and Parent Tools webpage.  

For questions and assistance with registration, contact Pearson’s Customer Service Center 
using the live chat feature, the Pearson Customer Support Form, or by calling 800-627-0225. If 
you have general questions about the optional BOY assessments, submit your inquiries to TEA 
using the Student Assessment Help Desk.  

Texas Education Agency 
Student Assessment Division 
(512) 463-9536 

https://tea.texas.gov/student-assessment/testing/student-assessment-overview/beginning-of-year-assessments-boy-district-and-parent-tools
https://tx.pearsonaccessnext.com/customer/index.action
http://download.pearsonaccessnext.com/ref/WebToCase.html?p=TEXAS
https://teastudentassessments.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/360002017872-Student-Assessment



